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METRO PROJECTS TO IMPACT WESTBOUND CENTURY BOULEVARD APRIL 4TH-22ND (ESTIMATE) 
 
 

There will be two projects on westbound Century Blvd: 
 

1. Crane activity will require full closure of westbound Century Blvd. from Aviation Blvd to Airport Blvd 
from April 4th through 7th nightly from 11PM to 7AM. Detour routes are illustrated below.  The blue 
route is for truck traffic.  

 
 
 

2. Reconstruction of the curb and gutter at the northwest corner of Century Blvd and Aviation Blvd will 
require lane closure from approximately April 9th through the 22nd.  The work hours will be on week 
days from 9AM to 3PM and resume 9PM to 6AM and on weekends from 8AM to 5PM and resume 
8PM to 6AM.  
 

The right turn lane to westbound Century Blvd from southbound Aviation Blvd will be closed.  Traffic 
will still be allowed to turn right using the center thru lane. The lane closest to the curb on 
westbound Century Blvd will also be closed.  Two traffic officers will be on scene to help facilitate 
the flow of traffic.  All lanes will be restored between shift changes.  

 
 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Landside Operations 
Manager, Richard Chong rchong@lawa.org  
 

Issue Date: April 3, 2018 
Subject:       Metro projects on Century Blvd 
 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web 
site. Click here.   
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